Chief Robert Kochen

Memorandum

T0: Institute of Police Technology and Management
FrRoOM: Chief Kochen

DATE: 09/14/2023

SuBJ: Letter of Support

Please allow this memorandum to serve as the New Port Richey Police Department's support for
the High Visibility Enforcement effort for pedestrian and bicycle safety for 2023-2024. We will
utilize this grant upon approval of our City Council to educate the public, pedestrians, and
motorists regarding applicable Florida State Statutes. Our Department will commit to any
reasonable enforcement or educational measures to reduce pedestrian and bicycle fatalities in
our City.

Some of these measures include: marked patrol vehicle enforcement, foot patrols, and bicycle
enforcement. Additional measures will be taken through message boards, social media
advertisement, and flyer handouts.

The New Port Richey Police Department is steadfast in its dedication to the safety and security of
all of our citizens.

Respectfully,

o

Chief Robert Kochen



